
 

Dear Student, Parent / Guardian, 

 

Re: Year 10 Invitation to Sixth Form Open Evening 

You are warmly invited to attend our forthcoming Sixth Form Open Evening. This year it will be held 

on Thursday 10th November, 5.30pm – 7pm. With year 10 in the middle of their GCSE courses, it is 

an ideal time for them to start planning their choices after year 11.  

The evening will consist of a short presentation that will offer guidance on making appropriate 

course choices as well as cover admissions and application arrangements. This will be followed by an 

opportunity for you to meet and discuss courses with Heads of Department and other sixth form 

teachers.  

I am delighted to say that we will be offering over twenty different courses for students to choose 

from next year. We have the full range of traditional and facilitating A levels, as well as an exciting 

range of BTEC courses and more specialist subjects. 

Sixth Form is an exciting time for students, we aim to motivate you, inspire you and support you to 

achieve your potential. As we have supported your child both pastorally and academically for close 

to 5 years now, we are better equipped than any other institution to ensure their continued success 

and development into Year 12. 

Our students are amongst some of the highest achieving in the country and each year we are proud 

to see our students move on to university, apprenticeships or into employment. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M Molokwu 

Assistant Headteacher – KS5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


